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The Honorable Brenda Landwehr, Chairperson 

House Committee on Health and Human Services 

Statehouse, Room 352-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Landwehr: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2185 by House Committee on Health and Human 

Services 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2185 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2185 would clarify that the scope of practice of naturopathic medicine includes 

diagnostic imaging. 

 

 The Board of Healing Arts states that enactment of HB 2185 could increase responsibilities 

and workload for investigative, disciplinary, litigation, and administrative staff if there is an 

increase in complaints.  However, the agency has no way to estimate the additional number of 

complaints that would be received or fiscal effect that would result. 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

cc: Beth Visocsky, Board of Healing Arts  


